Open Houses (Bend – 8/8 & Roseburg – 8/22)

The National Federation of the Blind of Oregon will be holding an open house at the Downtown branch of the Deschutes Public Library on Saturday, August 8. The event will run from 3:00 – 5:00pm and is open to the public.
At our open house, we will provide information on the services that the National Federation of the Blind offers to blind and low vision people living in the state of Oregon. Light snacks and refreshments will be provided. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information, please contact Carla McQuillan via phone at 541-653-9153 or via email at president@nfb-oregon.org.


